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To: Demolition Contractors 

 

From: Douglas Greene, Urban Development Coordinator 

 

Date: March 12, 2018 

 

RE: Addendum #2 to “Demolition of 10 Second Street – Bid #2018– 023” 

 

Due to the weather delays, the bid opening for the “Demolition of 10 Second Street – Bid #2018– 

023”, is now going to be on Thursday, March 15, 2018 at 2 p.m. in the Community Room, 2nd 

floor Auburn City Hall.   Because of that, the demolition starting, and completion dates are being 

moved back.  The following changes are being hereby presented for the project: 

 

A. The deadlines have changed:  

• Bids are now due on Thursday, March 15, 2018 by 2 p.m. To be opened in the 

Community Room. 

• The start of demolition is now scheduled for Monday, April 2, 2018. 

• The completion of demolition and all other work elements is Friday, April 27, 2018. 
 


